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February 8, 2021

Dear Discovery Charter Parents,

We would like to offer students the option to return to campus learning in the classroom on 
February 22, 2021.  Unfortunately, we have limited seats available.  Below are the classrooms 
that have room to accept one or more students:

                 Homeroom                              Available enrollment on Campus

     Mr. Bird                                                           9  
     Mrs. Cerezo                                                  15 
     Mrs. Diaz                                                        5  
     Ms. Dominguez                                              4 
     Ms. Losen                                                     11   
     Ms. Greene                                                   17    

         Mr. Dhillon                                                      5  
     Ms. Ferguson                                                 6 
     Mrs. Rapp                                                     11
     Ms. Rodieck                                                  15
     Ms. Zaca                                                       13
     Mrs. Zuniga                                                     7
   

 
Please email mberinger@tracylc.net if you wish to return to campus on February 16, 2021 no 
later than February 12, 2021 with your student’s name and home room teacher.  I will send a 
confirmation email to your request and inform you if there is still space.

Thank you,

Michele Beringer
Director of Admissions
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